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September 27, 2012 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Experimental Licensing Branch 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
Subject:  Narrative Statement for Experimental License 0518-EX-PL-2012 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
An experimental license is needed to demonstrate the capabilities of a prospective 
communications system to Federal, State, and Local Public Safety organizations under an 
Internal Research and Development (IRAD) project.  This demonstration would require UHF 
radio transmission of existing COTS equipment within the specified area. 
 
This would allow GDC4S to demonstrate LMR interoperability capabilities of the CrossComm 
system to show how seamless communications between disparate systems operated by several 
agencies could enhance inter-agency cooperation and mission execution. 
 
Please contact me if you need any additional information or have any questions. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Gil O. Estrella 
EMC Group 
General Dynamics C4 Systems (GDC4S)
 

mailto:Gil.Estrella@gdc4s.com�

